
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 April 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Governors’ Reception – Wednesday 25th June 2025 

The Governors’ Reception will once again take place this year on Wednesday 25th June.  This is an 

opportunity for the Governing Body of the school to recognise all the activities that our students 

do outside of school.  So, that we are able to celebrate the success of many, I would be delighted 

to receive nominations for this prestigious award.  

Nominations can be received from Parents, Carers, Staff and Peers. I would therefore be interested 

to hear of any student who is currently at school who has received National or International Status 

in any activity during the last twelve months. The event can cover Music, Drama, Sport, Arts, 

Technology etc. However, I would also like to hear about students who have distinguished 

themselves in other non-academic ways: Service to the community; Long term commitment to 

worthwhile projects; Success in overcoming adversity etc. 

Nomination for an award is a real honour and it is celebrated with parents, staff and students on 

the Governors’ reception evening.  Nominations should be with myself by Friday 10th May via e-

mail, courabi@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk  All nominations must be accompanied by a reason 

as to why they have been nominated and a little bit of background information. This is so we can 

read a citation on the night. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above email or on (01332) 
843274. 

Kind regards, 

Clarissa Ourabi 
Deputy Head (SLT) 
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